TOWN OF SOUTHBRIDGE



RECREATION DEPARMENT Steven Roenfeldt, Director Tel. (508) 764-6459 Fax (508) 764-5464 sroenfeldt@southbridgemass.org

April 21, 2016

Dear Casella Waste Services, Inc,

Thank you for your generous donation of \$751 for the sponsorship of The Black and White Band on September 4, 2016 for the Southbridge Recreation Summer Concert on the Common Series. Community support such as yours enhances the recreational opportunities throughout our community and beyond.

Your financial contribution to the Summer Concert on the Common Series allows us to provide a wonderful evening of entertainment for the community for all ages. We are so pleased that you share our vision of creating vibrant community here in Southbridge.

We hope to continue our partnership in the future. If you have any questions please call me at 508-764-6459 or email at sroenfeldt@southbridgemass.org.

Thank you,

Steven Roenfeldt, Recreation Director

*In accordance with the requirements of the IRS code, no goods or services were given in consideration of this gift, the full amount of your gift is stated above is tax deductible.